December 17, 2014

Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

I'would like to encourage you to do all you can to uphold the South Carolina law against same sex
marriage. Marriage of one man and one woman is God’s plan from the beginning to propagate the
earth and to bring up children in the best environment with a man and a women in the home. | know
we have failed in many ways concerning the homes of today but homosexuality is one of the last steps
of degradation of the culture. I don’t hate homosexuals and | know | am a sinner as well but condoning
and treating this as equal and normal will only bring grave consequences upon our great state.

I’'m not opposed to some equality of law for inheritances and insurance coverage but marriage should
not be allowed. | pray that that God will give you great courage in supporting whatever we can do to
stop this slide of moral relativism.

Sincerely,

Bruce Mizell



